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     1 FROM:  1875 Book of Letters to R.S.S. 

TO: C. A. Chase 

FROM: F. C. Eames 

 

 Wyandotte, Kansas City & Northwestern Railroad. 

 General Office. 
 Independence, Mo.,  Aug 27th  187 5 

C. A. Chase, Esq. 

H. & St. Jo R.R. 

 Kansas City, Mo. 

 

  Dr Sir:- 

 

   We desire at an early day to extend our road from its present 

terminus to West Kansas City, and would like to confer with your people to see what arrangements we can make with them for 

the use of your track from the Bridge Depot to the Union Depot & elsewhere on their track in West Kansas. 

 

 We are now rapidly building our road to Lexington and, expect to have it completed by Dec 1st to that point.  

Therefore desire to make our connection with the Union Depot & west Kansas at the earliest day possible. 

 

   Yours Truly 

    F. C. Eames 

     Prest 

 

 


